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   The public works crew has stayed busy getting ready for colder weather. We have been burning waste oil in the fire
barn which requires daily inspections and maintenance.
    The city purchased 200  yards of gravel from Chalista to be used mostly for landfill maintenance. We used our new
dump truck to haul it from the pit to the landfill.
    The roads are in pretty good shape considering all the rain that has fallen in the last month. We will continue to grade
out potholes as the weather allows.
   The sewer system has had a lot of time spent on it in the last month. All valves have been lubricated and the problem
lines have been flushed and inspected. We hope to have electricians here this week to install heat tapes in three of the lift
stations.

Greg Hager
Aniak Director of Public Works


